Swan City Council Meeting Minutes
Sept. §, 2019

Present: Mayor Harding, Clerk Heywood, Councilmen Downing, Gobbel. Harding,
Heywood

The meeting was brought to order at 7:00 P.M.
A motion was made to approve the minutes: 1) Gobbel 2) Harding All were in
agreement

The first discussed item was the proposed webpage for the city. Councilwoman Harding
reported that she had obtained two bids, one for $1800 — 3300 and another for $2600.
Councilman Gobbel is also to do some research on this. It was mentioned that hosting

costs may be higher.

Next, Clerk Heywood was asked about sending out letters regarding the removal of junk
vehicles. She reported that they were sent by certified mail that very day.

Then, the clerk presented a possibility of a fireworks ordinance. All were pleased and the
clerk is to put into an actual Q;di—ﬂmo be voted on at the next meeting.

Councilwoman Harding asked if the clerk had talked with the city attorney regardmw the
legality of creating a septic ordinance. The clerk reported that she had and the city is free

to draft such an ordinance. The clerk will have one ready at the next meeting.

The clerk was also asked to check with Pleasantville to see when their Beggar’s Night
will be happening.

A motion was made to pay the bills: 1) Gobbel 2) Heywood All were in agreement
A motion was made to adjourn: 1) Harding 2) Gobbel

Next meeting: Oct. 10, 2019



